Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Jim Ho [jho@erscorp.us]

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2009 8:46 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Interim Remedial Action for Eagle Gas (RO096)
Hi Jerry:

With your preliminary concurrence for the interim remedial action at the Eagle Gas station, I
have scheduled to install the proposed DPE wells on Sep. 29 - 30 and Oct. 1, 7, 8 at the
station following your July 9, 2009 letter. The 30-day DPE interim remedial action and pilot
test likely will be conducted in November or December after the will development and the
acceptance from the station tenant. The 4Q09 semi-annual groundwater monitoring will be
conducted in November prior to the DPE. The DPE IRA Work Plan Addendum was submitted on
August 11, 2009. Have a good day.

Best regards,

Jim Ho, Ph.D., P.E.

Principal Engineer

ERS

1600 Riviera Avenue, Suite 310
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Tel: (925) 938-1600 ext. 108
FAX: (925) 938-1610



